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Dear Sirs/Madams:
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Re: 2017 Automobile Insurance Review - Application by Campaign to Protect Accident
Victims - AVIVA Canada's Submission and Presentation - Comments Schedule

The Board has received an application from the Campaign to Protect Accident Victims requesting
permission of the Board to question AVIVA Canada ("AVIVA") in relation to its submission dated
May 31, 2018 and its related presentation. Any party wishing to make comments on this
application may file them with the Board, in writing, by Wednesday, July 18, 2018 at 3:00 p.m.

While AVIVA is not an intervenor in the Insurance Review, the application does relate to its
submission and its presentation. If AVIVA wishes to file comments on the application, the Board
would permit AVIVA to file comments with the Board by the same filing date.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Board's Legal Counsel, Ms. Jacqui
Glynn, by email, jglynn@pub.nl.ca or by telephone 709-726-6781.
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